
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

October 22, 2020 – 5:30 p.m. 

 

City of Dodgeville 

Municipal Building  

100 E. Fountain St., Dodgeville, WI 

 

 

A public meeting will be held on Thursday October 22, 2020 at the City of Dodgeville’s 

Municipal Building, located at 100 E. Fountain St, Dodgeville, WI at 5:30 p.m. for the 

Community Development Block Grant – Public Facilities Program (CDBG-PF) funds.  

 

The City of Dodgeville has received a Community Development Block Grant to assist 

with the reconstruction of the street, sanitary sewer, storm sewer, water main, and curb 

and gutter located on Spring Street between Iowa/Bequette Street to Johns Street. The 

construction began in May 2020. 

 

The intent of the hearing is to receive citizens’ views and provide a review of the 

performance of the funded activities.  

 

The agenda for the public hearing is:   

1. Overview and current status of CDBG-funded activities. 

2. Citizen input regarding current CDBG activities. 

 

Residents of the City of Dodgeville are encouraged to attend, especially residents with 

low- to moderate-incomes.  The meeting room is handicapped accessible. Persons 

needing additional accommodations should contact Lisa Riley, Clerk, 100 E Fountain 

Street, Dodgeville, WI: Phone 608-930-5228.  

 

Publication Dates:      October 8, 2020, and October 15, 2020 

 

 

 

 

  


